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 On December 16, 2014, the Commission’s Staff filed notice that Gascony Water 

Company, Inc. has withdrawn its request for a rate increase.  No further action by the 

Commission is required, and this file shall be closed.  

 

      BY THE COMMISSION 

    Morris L. Woodruff 
      Secretary 
 
 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
On this 16th day of December, 2014. 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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